
AdvocAtes Needed
Become a state certified Long-Term Care 

Ombudsman and make a difference in the 
lives of the residents of nursing homes and 

assisted living facilities.

Certified Ombudsman representatives 
help residents, their families, and their 

friends understand and exercise rights 
guaranteed by federal 

and State laws and 
regulations for skilled 
nursing facilities and 

residential care facilities 
for the elderly.

We need volunteers in  
Oroville, Glenn, Tehama 

and Colusa Counties.
If you have time and wish to 

make a difference, please call!

530.898.5927




